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Thank you so much for your letter of 4th November. I am making
arrangements for your two lectures on 2nd and 4th December on the

subjects in the precise terms which you mentioned and it will be
announced that you will be speaking in English.

Mr. Raymond Carr is looking forward to entertaining you and I

imagine that he has been in correspondence with you direct.

We look forward with great pleasure to your visit.
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